March 10, 2018

Mr. Antonio Perez Secretary-Exectutive Director Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee P.O. Box 324 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear Mr. Perez:

My wife and I would like to thank you and all involved in this revolutionary decision to make the majority of public housing in the city of Milwaukee smoke free with just a few exceptions.

This ruling down the road will be thought of as the city of Milwaukee taking a genuine interest in the health and economic prosperity of public housing residents in the city of Milwaukee.

Setting a policy making public housing in the city of Milwaukee smoke free is long over due and our family is waiting with great anticipation for this policy to go into effect.

The reasons you state in your letter to public housing residents for implementing this policy ring so true to my ears that all I can say is kudos to you and your staff for doing so.

Making public housing a more desirable choice for city of Milwaukee residents will only give residents and the city a more esteemed and positive relationship moving public housing into a more viable decision for many residents of the city of Milwaukee.

Thank you again as we are eager for this policy to fully go into effect.

Sincerely,

Michael and Suzanne Neilsen 455 E Ogden Ave Apt 515

Milwaukee, WI. 53202